
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       

Year 1 

 

We will be exploring addition and 

subtraction within 10. before moving 

on to geometry and naming 2D and 

3D shapes.  

Every morning we will be practising 

our number skills by completing our 

‘tough ten’ questions.  

 

 

Our big question for this 

half term is – Why is 

each person in the 

Nativity important?  

We will be reading the 

Nativity story and 

consider why each 

person is significant in 

the story.    

 

 

This half-term  

we are reading:  

The children will be focussing on writing 

sentences and remembering their capital 

letters, finger spaces and full stops.  

We will introduce question marks and 

when to use them.  

We will encourage the children to extend 

their sentences using adjectives and 

conjunctions such as ‘and’ and ‘because’.  

Towards Christmas the children will write 

their own Billy and the Beast story.  

 

Maths 

English 

RE Science History 

This half term we 

are looking at the 

four seasons and 

the different 

weather 

associated with 

each season. 

 

We will be 

looking at toys 

through the ages 

and find out how 

toys have 

changed over the 

years. 

 

We will be creating 

a Christmas 

stocking using  

different joining 

techniques 

We will be taking part 

in a variety of team 

building games and 

activities.  

 

We will be learning to find 

the pulse in a piece of 

music. 

DT 

We will be creating our 

own digital paintings. 
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Music 

PE 
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